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Government of Pakistan 

 

Notice of Termination of Anti-dumping Investigation on Dumped Imports of Certain Electrical 

Capacitors into Pakistan Originating in and/or Exported from the People’s Republic of China 

 

 The National Tariff Commission (the “Commission”) initiated an anti-dumping investigation 

on January 23, 2020 under Section 23 of the Anti-Dumping Duties Act, 2015 (the “Act”) concerning 

dumping of Certain Electrical Capacitors from People’s Republic of China (“China”) into Pakistan 

and material injury caused by such dumped imports to the domestic industry manufacturing 

Certain Electrical Capacitors. The application for this investigation was lodged by Khawaja 

Electronics (Pvt) Limited, Lahore (the “Applicant”) under Sections 20 and 24 of the Act. 

 

Investigated Product: The investigated product in this investigation is electrical capacitors which 

include start capacitor, running capacitor, tubular capacitor, and A.C capacitor but does not 

include power factor capacitors (“Certain Capacitors”) imported from China. The investigated 

product is falling under Pakistan Customs Tariff Nos. 8532.1000, 8532.2200, 8532.2500, 

8532.2900, and 8532.3090. 

 

Withdrawal of an Application: The Applicant vide its letter No. KAT/023/2020 dated September 

28, 2020, has withdrawn the anti-dumping application filed with the Commission in accordance 

with Section 40 of the Act. 

Termination of Investigation: In view of withdrawal of the application by the Applicant and in 

exercise of the powers conferred by Section 40 of the Act, the Commission hereby terminates 

this anti-dumping investigation without imposition of any measure. 

 By order of the Commission. 

 

 

sd/- 

(Ali Muhammad Shah) 

Secretary 

October 15, 2020 


